From: Bader, Cara 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 9:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Request

Hi Steve – 

I wanted to let you know that I have returned from the sponsored travel opportunity organized and supported by the Metropolitan Planning Council from November 15-17 in Seattle, Washington.

MPC has covered $400 in airfare, accommodations for 2 nights and ground transportation during the trip.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me at this time.

Best,

Cara

